
 

On behalf of our families and most importantly, the wish 
children, I would like to thank you for your fundraising efforts 
through the “Frank Batastini Orthodontics Spaghetti and Crab 
Festival 2014”. Your efforts have helped adopt the wish of the 
following South Jersey child as part of our Adopt-A-Wish 
program. 
 
 Benjamin is a five-year-old boy from Burlington County, 
who was diagnosed with medulloblastoma. When he is 
hanging out, he loves to play with his friends and watch the 
movie Cars, the television show Sponge Bob Square Pants and 
football. When our volunteers met with Benjamin and his 
family, they asked him the one magical question, “If you could 
have one wish, what would it be?” He wished to go on a fishing 
trip in Florida “to catch a big fish”! This spring, Benjamin’s 
wish came true when he and his family were whisked away to 
the gorgeous Florida Keys for a fun-filled vacation! Through 
Jose Wejebe “Spanish Fly”, they were able to charter a boat to 
take Benjamin out into the beautiful waters of the Keys for a 
day of fishing he will never forget! While in the Florida Keys, 
they were able to stay in Key West with so many different 
activities at their fingertips! 
 Your generous support gave Ben the opportunity to get 
away with his family and create memories they will cherish 
forever.  
 


